
 
 
 
 

Dear Patient: 
 

We will be participating in the ongoing AMNet Initiative sponsored by the National Institute on Drug 
Abuse in collaboration with the American Psychiatric Association, the American Society of Addiction 
Medicine, and the Friends Research Institute to introduce the use of measurement-based care to 
office-based addiction treatment. As a result, I will be incorporating the use of standardized 
measurement in my practice and will be asking you to complete a series of brief online questionnaires 
as part of your clinical care, to primarily improve the quality of your care and secondarily provide 
information for research into how to achieve the best outcomes for patients.  
 
I would appreciate your willingness to spend your time completing these questionnaires and I believe it 
will help us work together on your care. If you would like more information about the Initiative, I invite 
you to visit the AMNet site at www.psychiatry.org/AMNet.  
 
I appreciate your time and input into your treatment. Please reach out to me if you would like to discuss 
this further or have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

[Clinician Name] 


